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Lots of great writing 
in Reception!



Investigating 
which fizzy 

drink had the 
most CO2



The book of the week in 
Nursery is 

The Gingerbread Man. 
The children are enjoying 

sharing the book and 
repeating words and 

phrases. 
“Run, run, as fast as you 

can, you can’t catch me I’m 
the Gingerbread Man.”



In response 
to the story of the week 
the children have been 
using ginger play dough
 to make a gingerbread 

person. 
They are repeating 
words and phrases 

from the story.

“Run, run, as fast as you 
can, you can’t catch me ” 

“Two button!” 
“Smell ginger!”

 “Three buttons!”



Using props to 
retell a story.



Year 3's 
class 

Question 
and Answer 

session 
with 

a Stone Age 
Family.



Ready for our WEDNESDAY 
WORD assembly. 

As we reflect upon this 
weekend’s Gospel we begin to 
think about ‘going purple’ for 

Advent



Reception have been learning all about 
2D shapes this week.



A great selection 
of graphic novels 
and activities for 
Y6 purchased win 

our cake sale 
money! 

Thank you 
@svdp_PSA!



Year 3 worked collaboratively
 in Maths, sharing different 

methods they've been learning, to 
subtract.



The Nursery children have been creating their own props to retell the story of the week. 
“The fox tossed him up and eat it…YUM!”



Amazing writing from some of our Reception 
pupils during Child Initiated Learning today.

Shiny the robot helps them with their phonics! 



Exploring “light” and 
“dark” in Nursery



Early Years learning through play



Year 4 loved 
exploring this song 
and learning about 
Saint Joseph and 
his faith to follow 

God’s plan this 
week. 

You can listen to 
Christmas Star by 

John Burland here:
https://t.co/zUKW

oyhNxT

https://t.co/zUKWoyhNxT
https://t.co/zUKWoyhNxT


Our 
Reverse Advent 
Calendar boxes 

are ready for 
1st. December 
People4People 

(@P4PStevenage)!



Ready to go purple 
for the first Sunday of 

Advent. 

The children will set 
up an advent wreath 
in each hall to help 

them with their 
countdown



As the 
season of 

preparation 
begins, 

please share 
and reflect 
upon this 

week’s 
Gospel 
reading 
together


